From: PurchasingRenewals

To: Asencio, Pamela J.

Cc: PurchasingRenewals; Gleason, Robert; Jean-Pierre, Windelle; Lovett, Sonia; Mathurin, Sherley
Subject: CONTRACT RENEWAL — Contract#: TR2120193A1_1 - Community Shuttle Interlocal A

Date: Sunday, June 11, 2023 6:01:42 PM

Dear Vendor:

This email is to inform you that contract No. TR2120193A1_1 for Community Shuttle
Interlocal A will be renewed on 09/20/2023 and 1 renewal(s) remains.

The Master Agreement Renewal System (MARS) is set up to renew the contract unless
action is taken by the Contract Administrator NOT to renew, or the vendor refuses to
renew the contract.

If the vendor decides NOT to renew the contract, please notify your Contract
Administrator at least 90 days prior to the end of the contract. Below is their contact
information:

Contract Administrator: Sherley Mathurin
Email Address: smathurin@broward.org
Phone Number: (954) 357-8615
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